



It is with deep sadness that we share the funeral arrangements for Bill Vasilieff.

Bill's family has requested that this information be shared with everyone, along with a message that they have appreciated the kindness and support that they have received during this difficult time.

The funeral arrangements for Bill will be held in two parts.

An intimate family service will be taking place in New Galloway (where Bill grew up) in December. This service is reserved for family members to gather and bid their final farewells to Bill.

A celebration of Bill's life will then be held in Bath early next year. This event will be a celebration of Bill's remarkable life, allowing friends, colleagues, and associates to come together, share their stories, and honour his memory.

Further information on this event will be announced in due course.